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9th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Visit to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park, Doncaster on Tuesday 5th July 2022 
 

We have arranged for Year 4 to visit the Yorkshire Wildlife Park, in Doncaster on Tuesday 5th 
July. We are planning an exciting and interesting day in which the children will learn about a 
variety of animals in a safe environment.  
 

To enable the children to get the most from the day, we will leave school at 9:00am and arrive 
back at 3:15pm, traffic permitting. To allow us to leave promptly, children need to be at school 
for 8:45am. 
 

Your child MUST be appropriately dressed, in school uniform and footwear. Various activities 
will involve sitting or kneeling outdoors. They should be prepared for all weather conditions.  
 

 If the weather has recently been wet, or it is likely to rain, please make sure your child brings a 
waterproof coat and footwear (e.g. walking boots or wellies). In drier conditions, strong shoes 
or trainers will be adequate. 

 Children should NOT wear flip-flops, sandals, or pump style shoes. 

 As the British weather is very unpredictable, it is advised for your child to wear layers of 
clothing. Layers mean children can be comfortable in warm and cool conditions. 

 In hot sunny conditions, please allow your child to bring a sun-hat, apply sun cream to them 
before they come to school, send them with sun cream and plenty of water. They may be 
exposed for much of the day and therefore need to be protected. An attempt will be made to 
use shady areas where practical. 
 

Please ensure your child has a packed lunch and a non-fizzy drink, (carton or plastic bottle only 
please.) If your child is eligible for a free school meal and would like a school packed lunch, 
please book this option on school grid by Monday 4th July. No sweets are allowed on the visit. 
 

Cameras may be taken, but the children will be responsible for them at all times. Cameras on 
phones or tablets are not acceptable, so please do NOT send your child with a mobile phone or 
tablet. 
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If your child requires any prescribed medication on the day, please ensure that the necessary 
paper work has been completed at the school office prior to the visit. Please note we are 
unable to administer any non-prescribed medicines. 
 

We shall NOT be visiting the souvenir shop, so your child does not need to bring any money 
with them. 

The cost of the visit is £17.86, this includes entrance fee and return travel by coach. Please 
make payment on ParentPay, which also gives your consent for your child to attend the trip. 
Please note that this visit will not go ahead if insufficient parental contributions are received. 
Please complete payment and consent as soon as possible, no later than Friday 1st July.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
Mr Gray                                    Mrs Clapperton                           Miss Kelly 

 


